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ROW project:  Maps have been supplied to Mary who I believe has two volunteers to organise 

their distribution to willing walkers.  The maps are based on Ordnance Survey underlays and are up 

to date. Personally I think the start/finish points are clear to anyone able to read a map so they 

shouldn't need further location information. 

I am happy to deal with issues arising, either by talking to the landowner or DC.  E-mail contact 

with me is preferable. 

 

 

One issue that will probably be raised concerns a collapsing stile where footpath number 7 enters 

the north end of Icen Lane.  I am not sure whether this is the responsibility of the landowner or DC, 

as it adjoins a highway and is only a few yards from the busy A35. 

I have reported it to DC and am waiting to hear from them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wally Axford 

 

 

 

 


